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PRESIDENT’S LETTER

We have our tickets for Hawaii, car and hotels.


The greenhouse had to survive on supplemental heat as my greenhouse help turned off the furnace to clean the filter and forgot to turn it back on. Thank god for Southern Burners, one at each end, one on pilot and the other continuous burning. Billie’s coolies are thriving. My warmer plants are loosing leaves.

Had a lovely C. schroederii from Fordyce just before Christmas.  Ascda. Sun Fun Beauty had a short  inflorescence this month on a small plant. Still fighting scale. Paph. malipoense is just opening, and one flower on Julius.  Pleuro. restrepioides put on a good show, but is fading.

Baton Rouge will be warm, I hope.

See all there, J. C. Kramer, M.D.

IN MEMORIAM: DON GRISHAM

Don Grisham passed away Sunday, December 8, 2002. He had recently been diagnosed with lung cancer. Services were held Saturday, December 14, which allowed Don's friends in the Rocky Mountain Judging Center and Denver Orchid Society to honor him with their presence. He was buried beside his wife, Jane, beneath a beautiful, orchid-inscribed stone.

Don was a member of the SWROGA Conservation Committee and a former Editor of SWROGA News. He was an active member of the Escalante Orchid Society. Although living in Denver for the past 8 years, he exhibited in each Escalante show. The last two years, he shared the AOS Show Trophy. 

Don was an active member of Denver Orchid Society, a Board member and Newsletter Editor. He was a student judge in Rocky Mountain Judging Center, and also served as newsletter editor. Most of all, he was a gentle person, a kind and helpful friend who will be sorely missed by all who knew him.


[Editor’s Note: This was originally published in the Escalante Orchid Society Orchid Observations, and we thank Lois Dauelsberg for sharing.] 
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“We print all the news that fits”

Treasurer’s Corner

As of January 30th, $2,766.00 has been received in society memberships. 

TREASURERS:  Keep in mind that the labels for the SWROGA newsletter are developed from the SWROGA membership database using the Microsoft mail merge program.  Therefore, It is important that changes of address and new member information be submitted to me during the year to assure that the newsletters are received by all of your members.

The newsletter for the fall 2002 issue came in at a cost of $1,323.00 (not including the cost of the flyer for Baton Rouge, which was reimbursed.)

A check in the amount of $700.00 was sent to Baton Rouge to fund 19 show trophies.

The 2003 SWROGA Directory will be published in February, 2003 and will be distributed at the spring SWROGA meeting in Baton Rouge.  Each society will receive two copies free (one for the president and one for the treasurer).  Additional copies will be available at $3.00 each.  

SWROGA Funds as of January 30, 2003


General

$  22,871.78


Trophy

             $  43,670.56


Total

$  66,542.34

Your SWROGA treasurer,

Carolyn McCabe


[image: image1.png]Terrebonne Orchid Sodety
=S
gy

0rchids Around The WorI
Has Been Rescheduled For
August 1-2-3
Southland Mall

5953 West Park Ave. Houma, La.

Contact Ashley Matherne
985-594-4050 or abmatherne@hotmail.com




SWROGA Affiliated Societies Liaison Committee
          Saturday Breakfast Raffle and Saturday Evening Auction -

              Baton Rouge Hosting SWROGA - April 4-6, 2003

What a treat it is to attend a Baton Rouge show!  Recalling how well our Louisiana friends grow their orchids and the hospitality they extend, I can’t wait to get to Baton Rouge for the SWROGA show and meetings scheduled for April 4-6! 

As always for SWROGA meetings, the Affiliated Societies Liaison Committee appreciates and hopes you have tucked away some items to donate for the breakfast raffle and the Saturday evening auction!  Please bring your donated items with you to Baton Rouge or send them ahead of time to Doris McGraw or to me.  Being the accommodating committee that it is, if more convenient or you prefer to ask some other member of the ASLC to take items to Baton Rouge, they will be happy to do so.  Check the front inside cover of this newsletter for the complete list of committee members and contact information.

· Affiliated Societies Breakfast - Do we ever get tired of talking about and hearing about orchids?  Of course not!  The breakfast meeting will be especially enjoyable because, of course, we will hear “something about orchids!”  So please plan to eat breakfast with your friends, have an extra cup of coffee, buy some raffle tickets (nominal amount – what a bargain!) while we have fun with the raffle and learn something about orchids.

· SWROGA Auction - Plan to join friends again in the evening for the SWROGA Auction.  We will raise money for SWROGA funds while having something to drink and bidding for orchid plants and treasures!

Among all the other events for the SWROGA show, the breakfast and auction are the two events for which ASLC is responsible.  Please donate and attend so SWROGA (and all of us) will benefit from the proceeds!

Melba Butler, Chair 

SWROGA Affiliated Societies Liaison Committee

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Requests are being accepted from local orchid societies to host 2006 and 2007 SWROGA meetings!!

Here’s how to begin.  After deciding on the time of year for hosting a SWROGA meeting – usually March or April (for spring meeting)…usually October or November (for fall meeting), the local society president should write a letter to the SWROGA president, listing the possible (approximate) dates.  In advance, it would be a good idea to check the SWROGA website (www.swroga.org - click on “Shows”) and as many other websites and calendars as possible so conflicts will not occur with the American Orchid Society semi-annual meetings (unless a society wishes to host both the AOS and SWROGA together), Slipper Orchid Society, IPA, World Orchid Conference (already scheduled for 2005 and 2008) or other significant orchid organizations that may already have meetings scheduled.  The meeting request should include as much information as possible as to the meeting location and contacts, however, contact and location information is not mandatory for making the request.  Just provide as much information as possible so the invitation can be considered and approved by SWROGA.  Mail your society’s request right away to:  


J. C. Kramer, MD, President



                    

Southwest Regional Orchid Growers Association

 2946 E. 26th Street

Tulsa, OK  74114-4422

jckramer@pol.net
International Phalaenopsis Alliance’s 2003 Summer Symposium

The Fort Worth Orchid Society, now in its 32nd year and 150 members strong, extends a warm welcome to the International Phalaenopsis Alliance’s  2003 Summer Symposium.   The Ninth Symposium will take place the weekend of July 18 -20 and will be at the Green Oaks Hotel, 6901 West Freeway, Fort Worth, 76116. Green Oaks is a small hotel featuring a restaurant and lounge, two outdoor swimming pools, two lighted tennis courts, and a health club.  An 18 hole public golf course is just across the street. A golfing event, which is a major fund raiser for the journal, is planned by George Vasquez for Thursday, July 17.  Set up and plant judging will take place on Friday, followed by a preview party Friday evening.  Saturday’s breakfast will begin a day that will feature Alan Koch, owner of Gold Country Orchids, who will speak on multifloral Phalaenopsis, and Dotty Woodson, extension agent and superb orchid grower, who will speak on insect and disease control.  An auction after the luncheon on Saturday will support IPA activities and the color fund of the journal.  The speaker on Sunday, July 20, Yung-Yu Lin, will be here from Taiwan, representing Brother Orchid Nursery and speaking about their exciting new hybrids. Other workshops will be announced later.  Vendors will include Brother Orchid Nursery, and D&B Orchids owned by Dotty and Berry Woodson.

Several registration options should accommodate all participants.  Members who take advantage of early registration before June 12, 2003 will pay $90 for the entire symposium. Prices for single events are $25.00 for the preview party Friday evening, and $60.00 for one day registration for Saturday and $25 for Sunday.  Non member rates for the entire symposium will be $110.00.  Saturday will be $75.00 and Sunday will be $30.00.

If this isn’t enough excitement, please stay long enough to enjoy some of the old west culture in the historic stockyard area of the North Side of the city.  However, the old west is not all you’ll find in Fort Worth.  Our reputation as the “Museum Capital of the Southwest” has been greatly enhanced with the addition of two new museums—The Museum of Modern Art and the Cowgirl Hall of Fame which join the Amon Carter Museum of Western Art, The Kimbell Art Museum, and the Fort Worth Museum of Science and History. All of these and the Forth Worth Zoo and the Forth Worth Botanical Garden,   which includes a Japanese garden,  are located in the museum district just west of downtown.  Downtown you will find the Botanical Research Institute of Texas which has over one million herbarium specimens and the famous Bass Performance Hall.  Shopping and good food abound.

If you venture out of Fort Worth, Texas Motor Speedway, located north of town, hosts major Indy and NASCAR events.  The Texas Rangers and Six Flags over Texas are in Arlington. Horse races take place in Grand Prairie. Rail transportation can speed your visit to that other city east of here—Dallas.

Whether it’s just orchids or barbecue at Angelos, Mexican food at Joe T. Garcia’s, or shopping at Neimans that excite you, mark your calendars and plan to join us for a great time this July.

For additional information contact : Co-Chair: Kathy Baxley 817-738-306 or kbaxley@academicplanet.com





     Golf Coordinator: Tom Phillips 817-738-3064






     Registrar: Merriann Lanford 817-560-7859  or mernev@ev1.net

WRIGHT THINKING

By Ed Wright

I had the pleasure of reading the January issue of the Las Cruces, New Mexico Orchid Society recently. This has to be the finest newsletter in SWROGA, and I always enjoy each article. This issue continued a discussion of native orchids of New Mexico and focused on the genus Hexalectris. Unfortunately, our New Mexico friends short changed themselves, in a SWROGA way, by failing to include Hexalectris warnockii.  This is not a criminal offense, since warnockii has an extremely limited habitat and perhaps does not extend into New Mexico. It is found in Dog Canyon, however, and that is rock throwing close. It is also the most commonly found Hexalectris in the Big Bend area of the Chisos Mountains. A burgundy beauty, one might add.

You see, Hexalectris warnockii has a special place in the SWROGA heart. Some time in the late 1960’s, some of us considered long and hard about a native orchid to represent SWROGA. Now a SWROGA election is never rigged, but Ches Chambers, incoming SWROGA president from El Paso, and Peg O’Neill from Albuquerque were both on the selection committee, as was I. If memory serves, I lived in Albuquerque at the time, but it was perhaps a year or so after we left that fair city. At any rate, Hexalectris warnockii was selected as the official flower of SWROGA and Peg paid for the first batch of stationery bearing a black and white picture of it. I still have the negative from which that imprint was made.

The story doesn’t end here, of course. The larger story is one about Barton Warnock, professor, naturalist, environmentalist, outstanding citizen of the Southwest. For 33 years, Barton was a professor at Sul Ross University – at least he held that title. Friends knew Barton would never be caught in the classroom or even on campus. In years long before it was popular to show concern for conservation and the environment, Barton Warnock was plying the Trans-Pecos trails in a succession of badly used vehicles. He lived, as he died, looking for the plants and the fabric of the area he loved. 

Everyone who ever knew or ever met Barton felt they had known him forever. Some had. Barton began to develop his genius for plants of the Southwest at Sul Ross when he was a student there in the late 1930’s.  As an aside, he was also a star football player there and was elected to the school’s sports hall of fame in 1976.

Barton Warnock discovered – if that is the word – Hexalectris revoluta, and nitida. Even Hexlectris warnockii, which was named for him, was described using a specimen he had collected personally. At least a dozen plant species bear his name or a variation of it. Despite such well-earned recognition, Barton Warnock was never too busy to respond to every request for information about “his” plants. If he was, indeed, an intellectual giant for the Big Bend, he was a friendly giant whose great gift was the ability to help all who came to enjoy the beauty of their native environment. 

Barton died in a car accident in 1998 at the age of 86. As always, he was on his way to one more location where a unique plant was reported.  Let’s hope he still is. 

Check these web sites for additional information:

http://aggie-horticulture.tamu.edu/plantanswers/heroes/warnock.html
http://www.tpwd.state.tx.us/news/news/980622b.htm
And check the book “Wild Orchids of Texas” by Joe Liggio and Ann Orto Liggio for a rare treat in beautifully photographed and documented native Texas orchids. Many are native to surrounding states, as well, so interest in this book should extend beyond Texas’ borders.

MEET OUR OFFICERS

Another introduction to your elected Officers

By Kathy Wright, SWROGA Historian
Ronnie Brandenburg, President Elect

We salute our President Elect, Ronnie Brandenburg. Ronnie is an adopted Texan (like me, a Texan who just took a little longer to get here). She is originally from Scottsbluff, Nebraska, the fifth largest city in that state, unless the University of Nebraska is playing football at home. Then it becomes the sixth largest city.

Ronnie migrated to Dallas in 1960. She found a job at Texas Instruments (TI) as a secretary while attending college at the University of Texas – Arlington. Upon graduation, rather than teach math, she moved into information technology at TI as a main frame computer programmer. Ronnie retired in 1991 as the Computer Manager of the Defense Group’s Contracts Administration Department. After retiring, however, TI talked her into working as a consultant on a six months project that stretched into six years. When her husband, Jerry, retired from TI in 1997, Ronnie decided to hang up her badge and go home for good. 

Ronnie was a bowler when she moved to Dallas, and she joined one of TI’s bowling teams. There, she met her future husband, Jerry. They have been married 36 years; have seven children and (currently) eleven grandchildren. In addition, they manage and care for about 2500 orchid plants. Ronnie had so many indoor plants in 1969 that Jerry promised to build her a greenhouse if he could buy and restore an old car. The deal was struck: Jerry found a 1934 coupe to go with Ronnie’s rusting fastback. Unfortunately for the car, Jerry became a plant person and the 1934 coupe is still awaiting restoration. Somehow, the greenhouse did get built and Jerry bought Ronnie two orchid plants. That was their start in orchids and, as the saying goes, the rest is history. Oh yes – those two original orchid plants have never bloomed. The fiberglass greenhouse, however, has been expanded twice to an area of about 1,000 square feet and is still too small.

Ronnie became a student judge in 1974, and advanced to accredited judge in 1980. She served two years as Vice Chair of the Southwest Regional Supplemental Judging Center in Dallas and five years as Chair of the Dallas Judging Center. She also served as President of the Greater North Texas Orchid Society where she is a Silver Anniversary member. She also belongs to the Fort Worth Orchid Society, SWROGA, ODC and AOS. She and Jerry (also an accredited judge) are active on various committees, both local and national, and judge many orchid shows each year. She was elected President Elect of SWROGA in 2001, and looks forward to helping this fine organization grow and improve. Both Ronnie and Jerry are super folks who continue to support their societies, SWROGA and the larger orchid world in a super manner.

Amanda Saar, SWROGA NEWS editor

It is our pleasure to salute Amanda Saar, our SWROGA NEWS Editor from Little Rock, Arkansas. Her husband, Mike, purchased the first orchids in her family in 1969. Since then, they have moved four times and have had two greenhouses. Amanda says Mike is the grower, she is the appreciator. She has three orchids (at last count) to call her very own

Mike is a charter member of the Arkansas Orchid Society, which was established in 1974. Amanda joined a bit later. While Amanda has served in various offices in the local society, the task of Editor is her first SWROGA office. However, in her “other” life, Amanda serves as a librarian at the University of Arkansas Medical Science Library. There, she edits the library newsletter (now totally electronic) as well as another campus-wide, totally print newsletter. 

Amanda’s other interests include Euphorbia, orchid collectibles, gardening and reading. Amanda and Mike continue to fully support and serve their society and SWROGA in an outstanding and devoted manner.

UPCOMING EVENTS

For more recent information check the SWROGA website at www.swroga.org.
These dates and information provided by the SWROGA Affiliated Societies Liaison Committee.
	2003
	Host(s)
	Event Location
	Contact(s)

	Feb. 15
	HJC Monthly Judging & Seminar
	BJ & Margaret Bradshaw Wellness Center

7731 Southwest Freeway

Houston, TX
	Contact:  Mavis Klehm

mklehm@swbell.net
Phone: 281-398-3012

19203 Evendale Court

Houston, TX  77094-3202

	March 7-9
	Greater North Texas OS
	GNTOS Show

(Miracle in Orchids)

Charles W. Eisemann Center for Performing Arts

959 E. Lookout Drive

Richardson, TX 
	Henry H. Horton, Show Chair

horton4@flash.net


	March 19-23
	AOS to be hosted in Hilo, Hawaii
	Hawaii Naniloa Resort

Banyon Drive

Hilo, Hawaii
	Richard Smith

rsnls@aloha.net
Phone: (808) 322-8084

P O Box 816

Holualoa, HI 96725

	March 21-23
	Heart O’ Texas OS
	Heart O’ Texas Show

Zilker Botanical Gardens

2220 Barton Springs Rd.

Austin, TX
	Dave Levine

dlevine1@earthlink.net 

Phone: (512) 502-1145

9702 Courtleigh Circle

Austin, TX  78759

	April 4-6
	Baton Rouge OS

Hosting SWROGA
	Holiday Inn South

Baton Rouge, LA
	James Jeansonne

jamesmj@cox.net 

Phone: (225) 275-8103

Postal: 16433 Caesar Ave.

Baton Rouge, LA 70816-1909

Ervin Granier

egranier@worldnet.att.net
Phone: (225) 642-2026

Fax: (225) 642-2027

920 Arthur Drive

St. Gabriel, LA 70776

	April 11-13
	Hill Country OS
	Hill Country OS Show

Elks Lodge

353 S. Seguin Ave.

New Braunfels TX 78130
	Dick Ester

Phone: (830) 629-3145

Postal: 353 Call St.

New Braunfels, TX 78130 or 

Dan Ackerman

danjan@nbtx.com

	April 25-27
	Shreveport OS


	Shreveport OS Show

Barnwell Center

601 Clyde Fant Parkway

Shreveport, Louisiana
	Lena Parker

lparker@shreve.net
Phone: 318-797-7209

Nancy Rosenblath

Phone: 318-868-7497

	May 2-4
	Acadian OS
	Acadian OS Show

Best Western Hotel Acadiana

1801 W. Pinhook Road

Lafayette, LA  70508

(337) 233-8120
	Harvey J. Firestone

hjfstone@juno.com
Postal: 105 Delphine St.

Lafayette, LA 70506-5343

Phone: (337) 981-1978

Pat Huval

Phone: (337) 667-6821

	May 9-11
	Alamo OS


	Alamo OS Show

San Antonio Garden Center

3310 N. New Bransfels

San Antonio, TX  78209
	Eric Shepherd

ecshepphd@aol.com 

Phone: (210) 646-7927

P O Box 33113

San Antonio, TX  78265-3113


	2003, cont’d
	Host(s)
	Event Location
	Contact(s)

	May 30-June 1
	New Orleans OS
	New Orleans OS Show

Lakeside Shopping Center

Metairie LA
	Alice Barrios

orchidgal@cox.net 

Phone: H: (504) 227-1127

W: (504) 436-5453

Postal: 1861 Carol Sue Ave.

Gretna LA  70056

	July 18-20
	International Phalaenopsis Alliance 
	IPA Symposium and Show

Green Oaks Hotel

6901 West Freeway

Fort Worth, TX  76116
	Kathy Baxley, Symposium Co-Chair

kbaxley@academicplanet.com
Phone:  (817) 551-7363

Postal: 45 Chelsea Dr

Fort Worth, TX  76114


	Aug 1-3
	Terrebonne OS
	Terrebonne OS Show

Southland Mall

5953 West Park Ave.

Houma, LA 70364
	Mr. Ashley Matherne

abmatherne@hotmail.com 

Phone: (985) 594-4050

Postal: 118 Retreat Drive

Bourg, LA 70343




	Aug 8-9
	Houston OS
	Houston OS Workshop

Holiday Inn Select Greenway

2712 Southwest Freeway at

Kirby Drive

Houston, TX  77098

713-523-8448
	Jarvis Banks

jwabiv@aol.com
Phone: 713-528-4143

Postal: 3515 Rosedale

Houston, TX  77004

	Oct. 3-5
	Central Louisiana OS

Hosting SWROGA
	Best Western Inn & Suites

Conference Center

Alexandria, LA

Phone:  318-445-5530
	Byron McGraw

bydor@aol.com
Phone: (318) 640-4732

	Oct. 17-19
	Galveston OS
	Galveston OS Show

Nessler Center

5th Ave N and 21st St

Texas City, TX


	Larry I. Baker

lirvinb@wt.net
Phone: (281) 412-4466

Postal: 5308 Leggett Lane

Pearland, TX  77584-1229

	Oct. 22-26
	Sacramento OS

Hosting AOS
	Doubletree Hotel (Hilton)

2001 Point West Way

Sacramento, CA 95828
	Ida Carter

MyriahSue@aol.com 

Phone: (916) 689-1927

Postal: 7604 Darla Way

Sacramento, CA  95828

	Oct. 31-Nov. 2


	Ft. Worth OS
	Ft. Worth OS Show

Ft. Worth Botanic Garden
	Kathy Baxley

kbaxley@academicplanet.net
Phone: 817-551-7363

	2004
	Host(s)
	Event Location
	Contact(s)

	 April 21-25
	Kansas OS

Hosting SWROGA

and the AOS
	Hyatt Regency Hotel and Convention Complex

400 W. Waterman

Wichita, Kansas 67202

(316) 293-1234
	Max C. Thompson, Ph.D.,show chair

maxt@sckans.edu
Phone: (620) 221-1856

Postal: 1729 E. 11th Ave.

Winfield KS  67156-4007

	Oct. 6-10
	Denver OS

Hosting AOS
	Marriott Southeast

Denver, CO
	Marion Allen

marionaosallen@aol.com

(303) 674-0379

Postal: 29372 Camelback Lane

Evergreen, CO 80439

	Oct. 14-16
	Alamo OS
	San Antonio Garden Center

3313 N New Braunfels

San Antonio, TX  78209
	Eric Shepherd, Show Chair

ecshepphd@aol.com
Phone: (201) 646-7927

Postal: P O Box 33113

San Antonio, TX  78265-3113

	Oct. 22-24
	Shreveport OS

Hosting SWROGA
	Shreveport OS Show

Barnwell Center

Shreveport, Louisiana
	Lena Parker

lparker@shreve.net
Phone: 318-797-7209







New 2003 Color Catalog !
Phone, fax or e-mail us for a free copy of our 

new 64-page color orchid catalog!  

You may also see our updated list of offerings at 

www.oakhillgardens.com
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37W550 Binnie Road

                          P. O. Box 25

Dundee,  IL  60118

phone:  (847) 428-8500    fax:  (847) 428-8527

e-mail:   oakhillgardens@sprintmail.com
website:   www.oakhillgardens.com
hours:    Monday - Friday   8am - 5pm

              Saturday   10am - 4pm

*******************************

Quality Orchids at Reasonable Prices

********************************

Visit us when traveling near Chicago!

************************

Continuing List of


Orchid SHOWS





Be sure to contact Melba Butler (281-492-1437; � HYPERLINK "mailto:melbajim@pdq.net" ��melbajim@pdq.net�)


before scheduling your societies’ orchid show.





She is keeping an updated list of all shows in the SWROGA region.  Checking with Melba first will prevent your show from conflicting with another one in your area.   More than one show in an area can limit the number of judges and growers that attend.











Orchids in May


San Antonio Garden Center


3310 North New Braunfels Ave.


San Antonio Texas


May 9 – 11, 2003





Contact: Tom Davis


210-650-9720


or


Eric Shepherd


210- 646-7927






































Palmer Orchids


1308 E. Broadway


Pasadena, Texas  77506


Phone713-472-1364  Fax 713-946-1749





10th Annual  


OPEN HOUSE


Friday, May 23rd, 2003 &


Saturday, May 24th, 2003





 The Friday & Saturday before Memorial Day


20% Off Everything in our shop


Plus additional savings on selected Items


 


Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:palmerorchids@hotmail.com" ��palmerorchids@hotmail.com�





Web Page:  http://www.msnusers.com/PalmersWebPage








DEADLINE FOR NEXT ISSUE OF SWROGA NEWS


IS


Friday, May 2, 2003 




















with a copy to:


Melba Butler, SWROGA ASLC Chair


1907 Windy Ridge Drive


Katy, TX  77450-5226


� HYPERLINK "mailto:melbajim@pdq.net" ��melbajim@pdq.net�     281-492-1437


























Shreveport Orchid Society Show


April 25-27, 2003


R. S. Barnwell Garden & Art Center


601 Clyde Fant Parkway


Shreveport, Louisiana


Nancy Rosenblath


318-868-7497























Houston Orchid Society


2003 Workshop





August 8-9, 2003


Holiday Inn Greenway


2712 Southwest Freeway


Houston, Texas





Featuring:


Bob Fuchs; Ned Nash


Andy Easton; Ken Wilson


Nina Rach; Anita Aldrich


Marvin & Renee Gerber


Bill Tippitt





Contact:


Jerry Stephens


jerryhs@hal-pc.org
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